
An alert about your December 31, 2016  
Member Statement.

After issuing these statements it was noted that 
the column circle on the left is mislabeled.  The 
values reported on your statement are correct as 
of December 31, 2016.

Please accept our apologies for this error and 
any inconvenience this may have caused.

The Saskatchewan Pension Plan Team
February 9, 2017

	


